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I	am	currently	looking	into	solar	power	with	battery	storage.		The	prices	are	high	
and	the	feed-in	tariff's	are	low.		These	prices	should	be	brought	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity	to	make	the	large	purchase	price	more	appealing	to	
the	general	public.					How	on	earth	do	you	expect	the	dependancy	on	coal	etc	will	
drop	if	the	general	public	is	not	encouraged	(and	I	mean	financially)	to	invest	in	
solar	power.	
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